
 

C 99 (2019-20)                                        D                   Date: 14/02/2020        

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

To, 

Primary School Parents  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

As we approach the end of this academic year and with the exams coming 

up in a months’ time we request you to come in for a chat with us as we 

take you through some study skills and routines to prepare our learners 

for the exams. We request you to come in on the following days and time. 

 

On Tuesday, 18th February, 2020 

Grade 3: 8:30 am to 9:00 am 

Grade 4: 9:00 am to 9:30 am 

Grade 5: 9:30 am to 10:00 am 

 

On Thursday, 20th February, 2020 

Grade 6: 8:30 am to 9:00 am 

Grade 7: 9:00 to 9:30 am 

 

Team SVM 

 


